EL Dorado County schedules 2
VHR meetings

ELl Dorado County Board of Supervisors vacation home rental ad
hoc committee will meet Feb. 12 from 1:30-3:30pm at the
California Conservation Corps in Meyers.

Supervisors Sue Novasel and Mike Ranalli are the committee
members. They are gathering input and will eventually make a
recommendation to the full board about changes to the VHR
ordinance.

The full board is expected to review the topic on March 3. The
time and location have not been determined. The county 1is
looking at 1pm. This will be a continuation of the meeting
from last week that was canceled because of overcrowding.
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